Natural Resources Ressources naturelles
Canada Canada

July 18, 2005

Dr. Geoff Blewitt

Professor of Space Geodesy
University of Nevada, MS178
Reno, Nevada, 89557

Email: gblewitt@unr.edu

Dear Dr. Blewitt:

On behalf of both Natural Resources Canada and the International Association of Geodesy’s Sub-
Commission 1.3¢ (Regional Reference Frames for North America), I am pleased to offer our
continued support of the collaborative development of a Stable North American Reference Frame
(SNARF) together with the UNAVCO SNARF Working Group.

We believe such a reference frame will form the foundation for the evolution from the current
North American Datum of 1983 and fully expect it to eventually become a new standard for
geospatial positioning needs throughout North America.

My colleagues and I at NRCan plan to continue our collaboration with the SNARF Working
Group to implement and further improve this reference frame over the next few years. Although
our contributions are subject to the availability of our own resources and operational
requirements, we full expect to meet this commitment given the great fundamental importance of
this new reference frame.

We look forward to working with you on this project.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Michael K ff?u:-‘nwr

Head, Geodetic Networks & Standards and
Co-Chair, IAG Sub-Commission 1.3¢

Geodetic Survey Division, Natural Resources Canada
615 Booth Street, Ottawa, ON K1A OE9

Tel. 613-947-1829, Fax. 613-992-6628

Email: craymer@nrcan.gc.ca



